
From:	George,	Michelle	K	
Sent:	Tuesday,	February	21,	2017	1:48	PM	
To:	Jen	Moon;	Crosnoe,	Robert	
Cc:	Dukerich,	Janet	M;	Roberts,	Deborah	L;	Cervantes,	Victoria	E;	Friedman,	Alan	W	
Subject:	Technology-Enhanced	Education	Oversight	Committee	Legislation 
  
Hi Jen, 	
 	
At the December 5th faculty council meeting, the Technology-Enhanced Education Oversight Committee 
proposed policies on polling technologies and copyright ownership of educational contact (D 14903-
14905). The Provost’s Office forwarded the legislation to Patti Ohlendorf, VP for Legal Affairs, for review. 
Patti suggested to Janet Dukerich the committee add a provision on D 14905 that allows for exceptions if 
the faculty member was paid by the University to create educational content with the expectation that it 
could be used by the institution freely based upon its dedication of such resources.  	
 	
Our office is asking for the provision to be added and the legislation resubmitted for Provost McInnis’ 
approval.	
 	
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.	
 	
Thank you, Michelle	
 	
MICHELLE GEORGE  |  Administrative Manager	
The University of Texas at Austin  |  Office of the Executive Vice President and Provost | 512-471-3007	
Michelle.george@austin.utexas.edu	
	


